
YOU ARE INVITED TO THE FIRST ANNUAL: 

 

FALL DANCE FESTIVAL  
On 

Saturday,  

October 10th, 2009 
At 

Hillcrest High School in  
Idaho Falls, Idaho 

 
Please contact Staci Huston at ExtremeBallroom.com 

or ExtremeCoach@CableOne.net  
if you and/or your school/studio would like to attend.  

    
 

Entry Forms will be sent out soon. 
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